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“WHAT'S UP WEDNESDAY” ICD-10 
TELECONFERENCE SCHEDULED FOR 
SEPTEMBER 16, 2015 

RESERVE THE DATE AND TAKE ADVANTAGE OF A 
TELECONFERENCE SERIES FROM PENNSYLVANIA'S BLUE 
PLANS 
“What’s up Wednesday” is a monthly teleconference for Pennsylvania’s health care providers about the 
transition to ICD-10. “What’s up Wednesday” will feature special guests and ICD-10 experts who will lead 
discussions to help you get ready for the Oct. 1, 2015 compliance date.  

WHEN IS THE NEXT CALL? 
September 16, 2015: From 2 to 3 p.m.  
The calls take place on the third Wednesday of each month. 

HOW DO I PARTICIPATE? 
Prior to the call, visit the ICD-10 Library on the Provider Resource Center to access the teleconference 
materials.  You can reach the Library by selecting ICD-10/HIPAA and then the ICD-10 Library. 

Then dial 1-800-882-3610 and enter pass code 5411307 when prompted. Be sure to dial in a few minutes 
early. 

Questions can be emailed prior to or during the teleconference to 
ICD10ProviderCommunication@capbluecross.com. 

WHO SHOULD PARTICIPATE? 
All providers, clearinghouses, trade associations and information networks are encouraged to participate.  

ICD-10 LIBRARY 
The materials presented during each monthly teleconference will be retained in the ICD-10 Library for your 
ongoing reference.  Look for the link within the “What’s Up Wednesday” section of the Library. 
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